What people are saying about upgrades to Vic High
Aaron Parker, principal, Victoria High School –
“The funding of an all-weather turf field is wonderful news for our school.  A new high-quality playing surface is part of an athletics revitalization plan that reflects the interests and needs of Vic High’s diverse and vibrant student body. Thanks to the generous and unwavering support of our partners, Vic High will feature some of the best high school athletics amenities on the Island.” 
Jean McRae, chief executive officer, Inter-Cultural Association of Greater Victoria – 
“At the Inter-Cultural Association of Greater Victoria, we have been working for 50 years to help our newest community members achieve their dreams. Dedicated inclusive space in the Vic High Neighbourhood Learning Centre and continued partnership with Vic High will help immigrant and refugee students, and their families, make a successful transition to life in Canada.”
Donna Lomas, chair, Victoria High School Alumni Association –
“For over a decade, the Vic High School Alumni Association has worked hard to create a comprehensive vision and fundraise to enhance the outdoor sports facilities at Vic High. Amongst other amenities, the inclusion of an all-season turf field with lights will greatly benefit athletic programs and school events at Vic High.”
Thomas Soulliere, director of parks, recreation and facilities, City of Victoria – 
“High-quality sport and recreation facilities are critical elements for healthy communities. The new artificial turf field planned for Vic High will be a great new amenity for the school population and wider community.”
Dale Sparrow, field scheduler, Bays United FC – 
"Bays United FC is a strong supporter of the all-weather turf field at Vic High. We believe that schools should have high-quality facilities to support their athletic programming, and we also recognize the importance of these facilities for sports organizations and community use during non-school use periods. This school-community partnership assists the school district with capital funding as well as operating funds for field maintenance into the future."

